
    
    
 

 

 
 

Our Ref: 11/01486 
Doc14/188080 

 
11 November, 2014 
 
Ms Anna Timbrell 
Contact Officer 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney, NSW 2001 
 
 
Dear Madam, 
 
SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO CAPTIAL II WIND FARM (MODIFICA TION 3 – EXTENSION 
TO OVERHEAD POWER LINE) 
 
Reference is made to your letter of 21th October 2014 seeking comments on the Capital II 
Wind Farm Modification 
 
NSW Trade & Investment, Crown Lands has no comment on this modification. 
 
This Office acknowledges the existence of a License agreement with the proponent for the 
purposes of power/transmission, access, electricity supply and road construction that 
includes all relevant intersections with Crown Land. This license was executed on 17 
October 2014 between this Office and the project proponent. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the aforementioned or this Office can be of any further 
assistance, please do not hesitate to call John Flarrety, Group Leader, Goulburn Office on 
(02) 4824-3714 or Mobile 0427 108 717. 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 

Grant Marsden 
Manager South West Area 
 


